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Dear Senators, 

 

Please oppose this bill.  Your priority is supposed to be to Oregon Citizens, not to 

people here illegally.  I can say that our OWN children of college age, and are 

citizens, and may have a smaller amount of pigment in their skin, get absolutely NO 

help to pay their way through college.  This bill needs to be stopped. 

 

Thank you for your time, 

 

RN 


